
 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012  or  admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org  
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 
Summer Term 2023 

 
Last Day of Term – Friday 

21st July 2023 –  
School Closes at 1.30pm 

 

Autumn Term 2023 

Children return to school 
on Monday 4th September 

2023 

Autumn Half Term 

Monday 23rd October – Friday 
3rd November 2023 

Last Day of Term – Thursday 
21st December 2023  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Spring Term 2024 

Children return to school on 
Monday 8th January 2024 

Spring Half Term 

Monday 12th February – Friday 
16th February 2024 

Last Day of Term – Thursday 
28th March 2024   

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2024 

Children return to school on 
Monday 15th April 2024 

Summer Half Term 

Monday 27th May – Friday 31st 
May 2024 

Last Day of Term – Wednesday 
24th July 2024   

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: Monday 
6th May 2024 
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Wednesday  

19th July  

3.30—6.00 pm 

 

Traditionally at St Andrew’s, this is the day set 
aside to allow parents and carers to free  
entrance to classrooms  to collect their  

child/ren’s end of school year report.  You will 
also have the chance to meet your child’s new 

class teacher. 

Sad News—Miss Coward is Leaving 
 
We are very, very  sad to announce that Miss Coward will be leaving  
us at the end of this term. 
 

Miss Coward is a much loved member of our St Andrew’s Family.   
She joined St Andrew’s in 2005 as an NQT and has gone on to       
become a fantastic and popular Head of School.   
 

Children, parents and staff will have all benefitted from her tact,  
diplomacy and thoughtful kindness. She will be very much missed. 
 

Please join us in wishing her the very best in her endeavours. 
 

Miss Coward has written a letter to Parents, please find it with this attachment. 



 

 
 

 

 
 

Dinosaur  
Workshop 
Natural History Museum 
Diamond Class (Y1) 
18/07/2023 

Horniman Museum  

Golden Class (YR) 
19 Jul 2023 
9.00—2.00 pm 

Brighton 
Beach 
Seaside Trip  
Mars Class (Y5) 
Tuesday 18/07/2023 

 

Y1—Golden Class 
 

Miss Burdett 
Miss Sharon 
 

Y2—Diamond 
Class 
 

Miss Sam 
Miss Myrvete 

Y3—Heroes Class 
 

Miss Donkin 
Miss Collette 
Miss Nadine 

Y6—Mars Class 
 

Mr Moore 
Miss Ruth 
 

Congratulations 
 

We are pleased to announce 
that Miss Small and Miss 
Spring have both been  
appointed to the role of  

Assistant Head Teacher. 
 

We wish them all the best in their new roles. 
 

Please show them your support. 
 

Welcome  
 

We would like you to welcome Ms 
Burdett and Miss Donkin.  

 
They will be teaching Year 1 and 

Year 3 respectively. 
 

Please show them some  
St Andrew’s love. 

Sorry You’re Leaving 
 

We are also sorry to tell you that Miss Geary is 
moving on to ‘greener pastures’. 

 
Please wish her all the best. 

 

Year 6 School Journey 
to Aberdovey 

 
 

Year 6 are off on a well earned break 
to Aberdovey in Wales. 

 
They are going to have bags of fun. 

 
The class will be leaving first thing  
Monday morning and returning on 

Friday afternoon. 
 

Miss Coward, Miss Spring  
and Miss Selena will be  

accompanying them on the trip. 

YR—Cosmic Class 
 

Miss Small 
Miss Betty 
Miss Lina 

Y4—Stardust Class 
 

Mr Binns 
Miss Selena 
Miss Nadine 

Y5—Aladdin Class 
 

Miss Plumridge 
Miss Tina 
 



 

Year 6 Prom was held last Friday.   
 

It was WONDERFUL.   
 

It was so Fabulous to see the children all dressed up and having such  
an amazing time! 

 

A HUGE thanks to the Year 6 parents who organised the prom; cooked the 
food; decorated the hall; provided music; hired a professional  

photographer… then cleaned all the evidence of the evening away! 
 

Such a Great job! 
 

It’s a week later and Year 6 are still talking about an event that they will 
remember forever! 

 

Please note that all drinks served were non alcoholic. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

Year 6 put on a performance of  
A Midsummer Night’s Dream,  

that even Will Shakespeare would have 
been proud of. 

 
The class stunned and wowed their  

audience, with a show worthy of the 
West End! Honestly, it really was that 

good. 
 

Well done Year 6, there are many stars 
amongst you! 



 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Air Fryer 

Swimming Lessons 
2 Soft Play Sessions 

£50 Cash 
and much, much more! 

 
Tickets are now on sale in the school play-
ground.  Please speak to a member of the 

PTA. 

Please donate an item for the 
Tombola—unwanted gifts, toi-

letries and bottles of ‘nice 
things’. 

We need help on the day to set up stalls and supervise them.  

Please let us know as soon as possible if you can help. 

 

Children are allowed to wear their own 
clothes to school on Wednesday and in  

return, donate an item for the  
Summer Fayre Tombola. 

 
Please give any of the following items: 

 

Tinned Goods, Bottled goods,  
unwanted gifts or toys; chocolates, 

tinned goods, Toiletries etc. 


